
2022 COVID Safety Precautions

Everyone attending the Show will be expected to comply with whatever Government Covid Safety regulations and recommendations are in place on the day of the Show (Wednesday 27th July 2022).

These may include measures such as mask wearing, hand sanitising and social distancing where and when possible.

